MCSO needs help finding a missing juvenile
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The McKinley County Sheriff's Office is asking for the public's help in finding a missing juvenile.

Alyssa F. Becenti, 17, was last seen leaving her residence in Gamerco on April 18. She was
last seen wearing all dark clothing.

Anyone with any information about the whereabouts of Alyssa is asked to call Investigator
Tsethlikai at the McKinley County Sheriff's Office at (505) 979-7300 or Metro Dispatch at (505)
722-2002.




